
 

 
 

 
 

 

Welcome to our monthly newsletter. 
 
Tiger-Consulting is growing and continually evolving to 
best meet your enterprise HR, Payroll & PEO needs. 
Here, we will share only the most important updates 
that may impact your satellite operations and expansion 
to new markets. We know your time is valuable and are 
committed to keeping this update brief, yet informative. 
Thanks for your business. We know you have choices. 
Your feedback and questions are welcome! 
 
Sincerely, Neil Satterwhite, Founder & CEO 
 

New Office: 
Per Client Request: Tiger-Consulting Opens New Vietnam Hub in Ho Chi Minh City – Learn more 

 

New Partners: 
Tiger-Consulting & USA2Europe Partner, Enabling Clients to Cost-Effectively Expand and Manage HR, 
Payroll & Accounting Across Asia, Europe – Learn more 
 

New Client Page: 
We launched a customer page on our website. If you’d like to feature your company logo and link, 
we’d be honored to promote your business. – Learn more 
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Thanks again for your time and the opportunity serve 
your overseas business needs. 
 
If you have questions about our services or have items 
you’d like added to our newsletter, please email us. 
 
Also, if you refer us to a new business prospect that 
becomes a client, we have a rewards program. Just ask! 
 
– The Tiger-Consulting Team www.tiger-consulting.net  
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